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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Board of Selectmen, Toni Boucher, First Selectman 

  Board of Finance, Matt Raimondi, Chair 

  Board of Education, Ruth DeLuca, Chair 

  Conservation Commission, Colleen O’Brien, Chair 

  Economic Development Commission, Joseph Favarolo, Chair 

  Historic District & Historic Properties Commission, Lori Fusco, Chair 

  Inland Wetlands Commission, Nick Lee, Chair 

  Parks and Rec Commission, John Macken, Chair 

   Water Pollution Control Authority, Toni Boucher, Chair 

  Zoning Board of Appeals, Tom Gunther, Chair 

  Planning and Zoning Commission, Rick Tomasetti, Chair 

 

FROM:  Michael E. Wrinn, Dir. of Planning & Land Use Mgmt.  

 

DATE: March 18, 2024  

 

SUBJECT:  Forming a POCD Implementation Committee 

 

 

The Plan of Conservation and Development called for the creation of a Plan Implementation 

Committee, comprised of those groups that had contributed to the plan when it was being  

created. 

 

To that end, the Planning and Zoning Commission is asking that each of the above bodies select 

one representative to serve on the Committee. I have attached a copy of  the POCD outlining the 

goals of this committee. It would be appreciated if you would let me know the name of your 

representative by April 5th.    

 

Here is the link to the POCD; the Implementation Section starts on page 24 : 

https://www.wiltonct.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif10026/f/pages/adopted_pocd_effective_10-01-

2019.pdf 
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